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2022 - A YEAR OF CHALLENGES 

 

Receive a warm greeting in this new year. We are wishing you many blessings and thank you for all your 

support for our family and ministry. 

The year 2021 was a year of many achievements: many people came to Christ, couples got married, people 

were baptized, 16 leaders graduated from the Biblical Institute with biblical and theological training, three 

pastors were appointed, and three new churches were started. We held a youth camp that doubled the 

attendance of 140 young people and 28 children's teachers were trained for Bible schools. A walk was held 

for the pastoral families for a time of communion and gratitude for their work, but it has also been a year of 

changes and assuming greater responsibilities within the ministry. 

This year we face new challenges in the coordination, planting, and extension of the ministry together with 

our 5 planters and a team of 34 pastors. 

One of the activities with which we have begun is the training of children's teachers and the implementation 

of Bible schools, with the purpose of bringing the gospel of Christ to many children. 

This month we will also have a marriage conference in support of pastoral families. 

We are organizing the Lenca Bible Institute for leadership training in our churches. We are going to create 4 

extensions of the institute (Marcala, Comayagua, Opalaca, Yamaranguila and San Nicolas) with 47 new 

students preparing to achieve better use. 

We will make exploratory trips to the department of Valle and establish connections in other departments of 

Honduras for the planting and extension of new churches. 

We are working to continue the construction of the Baptist camp in Yamaranguila. Right now we are finishing 

the kitchen, our next project is a pastoral house. 

We have the projection of the construction of temples in support of the work in some areas such as San Jose, 

Opatoro; The Orange Opalaca; El Llanon, San Jose; San Nicolas, Intibuca. 

I want to thank you because you have been with us for many years of our ministry in the glory of God. I also 

thank you because I know that you will continue with us on this journey that God has entrusted to us—to carry 

his Word for the freedom of those captive by sin. 

I ask your prayers for: 

1. My family—my daughters started school. The twins are in their ninth year of education and Izamar is in 

her fourth. 

2. For the plans and projects to be developed within the ministry. 

3. For financial support to carry out all the activities proposed to achieve the objectives. 

4. For financial support for some of the planters who dedicate themselves to the work full time. 

5. Thank God for obtaining a Toyota 4X4 vehicle in very good condition to fulfill all the activities required in 

the ministry. We have prayed fervently for this vehicle, and the Lord has answered our prayers. But we are 

also required to pay $5,800 dollars to finish paying for it. We ask for your prayers and to invite people to 

support us in this need since this is an indispensable tool in the ministry. Mission Door Account 13147V. 

 

As always, thank you for your support and your faithfulness in our ministry.  

Blessings, 
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Isaias Cantarero and family 

 

 

 

 

 

 


